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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda and introduction 

• Reeves Field Scoreboard 

• Jacobs Field Sound Barrier 

• Next Steps 

• Adjourn   

 

Summary: The Working Group meeting began with a welcome from the co-chairs and a review 

of the agenda for the meeting. Jonathan reviewed the planned replacement of the Reeves field 

scoreboard as part of the larger Jacobs Field project.  

 

Next Jonathan and Kevin Miller, from Miller Beam, updated the group and steps taken since the 

meeting in July on the Jacobs Field Sound Barrier. They answered questions from the 

neighbors on how the amplified sound limiter will function. Kevin also presented to the group on 

the basics of acoustical measuring and noise mitigation techniques including details on the type 

of modeling software used. Neighbors had detailed questions for AU on how low-frequency 

components may affect readings, and what dates were used to take initial measurements. The 

meeting closed out by looking at the next steps and future dates for engagement with the group.  

 


